
LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 


As we begin, we want to acknowledge that this church occupies land in 
Huchiun, the unceded territory of the Chochenyo-speaking Ohlone people.  
We understand that we continue to benefit from the seizure and 
occupation of this land.  We acknowledge and embrace our responsibility 
to take restorative action.  We affirm that this is deeply felt and commit our 
congregation to be in right relationship with Indigenous communities, 
aligning in solidarity, supporting Indigenous projects, and caring properly 
for the land.


**pronunciation guide:

Huchiun:  hoo-chin

Chochenyo:  cho-chen-yo, with “cho” rhyming with “row”
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